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Half-term break 

Happy Friday, I can’t believe we are at the end of this half term.  We have packed so much in and as 

the week draws to a close we have had lots of illness in school so this is a good opportunity for everyone 

to rest and recuperate over the half term break and come back fully fit and ready for another busy 

and exciting half term.  As always, we have lots planned for the weeks leading up to Christmas.  

Friends of Padiham Green 

We have rearranged the friends meeting to Tuesday 1st November at 3.45pm.  It would be great to 

see you there as we are hoping to arrange a Christmas fair and need as much help as possible.  We can 

only put event like this on with your support.  

Free School Meals 

If your child is entitled to benefits related free school meals you will receive a voucher code over the 

weekend, for you to use over the half-term. This may appear in the junk folder of your emails so please 

watch out for it. The voucher scheme does not extend to those children on Infant Universal Free 

School Meals.  

School Disco 

Watch this space… after the half-term we will be having a school disco and more details are to follow.  

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evening is on Monday 14th November between 2pm and 7pm. If you have not done so already, 

please login to the School Spider app to book your parents’ evening slot. You will need to book a slot 

for each child and please try to leave at least a 5 minute gap between sibling appointments (unless they 

are in the same class). We also ask where possible that you don’t bring your child/ren with you just so 

your teachers can have an honest and open conversation with you.  

Attendance 

We wanted to say a big thank you to all of our parents/carers for brilliant attendance levels this week. 

We do understand that sometimes absence is unavoidable, but we cannot emphasise enough how much 

of an impact low attendance can have on your child’s education. We even had two days of whole school 

100% attendance which is incredible.  

Tots on Tyres 

Well done to Year R for completing their Tots on Tyres training this week. They all worked really hard 

and really enjoyed it.  

Attendance figures are back… 

Whole School Weekly Attendance Figure = 98% (Fantastic result) 

Class R Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 Class 6 

97.7% 97.2% 99.2% 99.3% 97.7% 96.9% 98.3% 

And finally…  

Have a lovely half term break, be kind, stay safe and take time to read a book or two!  We will see you 

all back in school on Monday 31st October. 

 

God Bless, Lisa Tyrer, Deputy Headteacher  
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